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From: Smith, Austin

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 7:08 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: Tyson Foods

FYI - Ted just called me about Tyson Foods on Bluff Road.  They cannot operate without potable water, but they are still 

paying their employees.  It is costing around $15k per day.  Ted is going to call Mayor Benjamin in City of Columbia 

Water, but he also asked for any assistance we could provide.  I’ve got a call into Catherine Heigel for her insights. 

 


